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VTP/ELB/EYFS Easter Stay and Play 
 
15th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear EYFS Parents and Carers 
 
Following on from our successful Christmas themed stay and play session, we would like to invite parents into school 
for a Easter themed Stay and Play session.  
 
There will be a variety of Easter themed activities for you to engage in with your son/ daughter and EYFS Staff and 
our FLO will be available to support.  
 
Each class will have a session planned on a different date; 
- Squirrel Class = Thursday 30th March 
- Hedgehog Class = Friday 31st March  
 
The start time will be 2:15pm and you will be able to take your child home from the hall where the session will be 
held at 3:10pm.  
 
Please can you fill the Google Form sent to you in Weduc so we can gauge numbers and ensure we order enough 
resources in for the sessions. Unfortunately for insurance reasons, younger siblings cannot attend our stay and play 
events. We will also be limiting the number of adults that can attend to two per child. 
 
Please only fill this form in if you are going to come and state if there will be one or two adults in attendance.  
 
If you are unable to attend, please do not worry, all children will be able to engage in the activities with the staff 
from EYFS.  
 
Thank you. 
EYFS Team 


